
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

To enable essential work to be carried out by the MOD the electricity supply to the 
following areas will be cut off on Thursday 16th December 2010 from 0830 to 1230 
hrs. 
 
9 Naval Hospital Hill – Straits View 
12/1 to 12/5 Buena Vista Road 
Pistol Shooting Club, North Gorge 
Rock Breakers & Salvage, 4 North Gorge 
Parodytur Workshops, North Gorge 
 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 

 

 


